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Ms. Seija Rantakallio
Ministry of the Environment
PO Box 35, FIN-00023
Government, Finland

Answer to the Notification in accordance with the Espoo Convention concerning
a Project plan to assess an additional reactor alternative in the context of
constructing a new power plant in Finland by developer Fennovoima Oy

Environmental State Bureau (Bureau), as a competent institution on environmental
impact assessment in Latvia, would like to thank you for the notification about the
initiation of assessment of an additional reactor alternative in the scope of environmental
impact assessment (hereinafter — EIA) procedure for a new power plant in Finland in the
municipality of Pyh#joki.

By this letter Bureau officially acknowledges that we express our willingness to receive
further information on this matter and provide our comments on EIA submitted
documents.

We also confirm that information about constructing a new power plant in Finland was
made publicly available on the website of Bureau
(http://www.vpvb.gov.lv/lv/ivn/parrobezu-ivn) from 3 October, 2013. No suggestions or

opinions were expressed by the members of public up to date.
/

Sincerely yours,

director Armolds Luk$evics

A. Luksgvics, +371 67321173, arnolds.luksevics@vpvb.gov.lv
E.Ulane, +371 67770806, erika.ulane@vpvb.gov.lv



